[image: ]
	Foundation 2  Weekly  Newsletter   Date w/e 2nd November, 2018
 What have we been doing this week: Book – After the Storm

	Literacy
We have been…
  writing our names, using the correct letter formation, from the letters we have been learning so far.
 learning the sounds; b, f, l
· Learning the keywords –I, am, can, no, yes, mum, dad, the, to, go
· Phonic work- blending sounds to make words.
	Numeracy
We have been…
· Learning to count accurately and rechecking the count.
· Counting out a set number from a large amount of objects.  (please can you practise this with your child. Conkers are a good thing to use at this time of year)
· Looking at numerals 1-10/ 1-15


	Other areas
We have been…
 Using a program on the computer to draw our own pictures.
· Sorting items into sets and finding how many in each set.
· Mixing our own paints and painting leaves.
· Retelling the story using props.
· Learning how to play games, sharing and taking turns using different equipment.

	What’s next?
Please could you ensure that your child’s PE kit is returned to school by Monday, as we have a PE lesson first thing in the morning.
Monday, 12th November, 2018, at 6pm Reading Workshop. This is going to be run slightly differently to previous years, as we would like you to bring your child in with you. For the first part of the meeting the children will have a story read to them by Miss Spearing, as I give a brief insight into the reading process to yourselves. You will then be able to work with your child on some of the activities set up in the hall.
Thank you   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing







November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception Reading Workshop
We will be holding a reading workshop.  This is going to be run slightly differently to previous years, as we would like you to bring your child in with you.  For the first part of the meeting the children will have a story read to them by Miss Spearing, as I gave a brief insight into the reading process to yourselves.  You will then be able to work with your child on some of the activities set up in the hall.
Date   Monday 12th November 2018
Time   6pm

Could you please indicate and return the slip below if you can make it. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Such and Miss Spearing
………………………………………………………………………………………………
Reception Reading Workshop
Monday 12th November 2018

I can / can’t attend the above workshop.	

[bookmark: _GoBack]Childs Name……………………………………..	

Signed…………………………………..Parent/Guardian      Date………………..
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